
The Lewiston Grand Bazaar will be coming to Ken-Ton Elmwood Commons Saturday October 29 & 
Sunday October 30th from 12pm-5pm. With them they will be bringing over 40+ Local vendors who 

will be selling fall and Halloween themed merchandise! Each day will have different vendors 
represented so make sure to stop by both days to see what amazing crafts and other goodies will be 
coming to Kenmore! We would like to thank The Lewiston Grand Bazaar and all of the local vendors 

for choosing us as your latest vendor show location! We hope to see you there!
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Heating and cooling updates!

Last month we focused on outside renovations, this month we have 
started the inside! In the daycare wing, we are currently in the 
process of setting up a NEW split electric AC/Heating system. This 
update is just the beginning of providing new heating and cooling 
units to the building, so stay tuned to see what area of the building is
next! If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out 
to the office for more details!

Please contact John Duerr at 716-870-4104 for 
more information today!

Best wishes to O'Connell and Company!

Here at The Commons we recently said goodbye to our 
friends at O'Connell and Company. They were provided
with a new exclusive facility in the Town of Amherst and 
we wish them all the success in their business ventures! 
With their departure, this provides new opportunities for 
new entertainment venues in our auditorium. If you or 
someone you know is interested in performance space....



October fun with Tea & Stitches!
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Our friends at Tea & Stitches had their soft open last month and are 
now fully opened to the public as of October 1st! During the month 
of October, they will be having specials every Saturday with the 
offical grand opening party on Saturday October 22nd at noon! Tea 
& Stitches will also be open for business inside the Lewiston Bazaar 
on 10/29 with $1.00 Hot Cider and Tea, 20% Crochet Kits, and so 
much much more for the Saturday Celebration! A free Selfie stand is 
always available to show off your handmade creations or just to have 
some fun! Stop on down to Tea & Stitches and see what fun awaits!

Visit Caramici's at The Canal City Oktoberfest!

Our friends at Caramici's Bakery will be a participating vendor at the Canal 
City Oktober Fest on Saturday October 15th from 1pm-8pm at the Canal 
Street Pavilion on Main Street in Tonawanda! This event will be featuring 
live music from 'The Auslanders' and 'The Frankfurters' with authentic food 
and beer! Make sure you stop on down and see what amazing baked 
goods are for sale from Caramici's Bakery!

Worship Night with New Story!

New Story Church will be hosting a Worship Night on Friday October 
14th and invite all to join them in the auditorium here at the 
Commons! On top of worship night, New Story Church invites you to 
join one of their story groups. Story groups are an amazing way to 
join in with the community and find like minded people! For more 
information on all of the fun things happening at New Story, please 
visit their website at www.NewStoryBuffalo.com

Spooktacular Room Contest!

The kids at Blue Giraffe Daycare along with their teachers will be 
competing against one another in a Spooktacular Room Contest! The 
children from these rooms will help decorate by making Halloween 
decorations. Trick or Treating will begin in the center and then will 
go to each individual classroom so all of the kids can see their 
friend's craftsmanship! We look forward to seeing all the cute and 
spooky creations the children come up with and we also look 
forward to seeing all of their Halloween costumes! 



School year classes in full swing!
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For decades, Buffalo Turners Gymnastics has been training both 
competitive and recreational gymnasts and this year is no different! In 
September, Turners began their school year classes and are currently 
training for this winters competitions! We wish each student the best of 
luck and look forward to seeing what amazing accomplishments these 
students achieve!

Get Certified with Action CPR!
October is National Learning and Development Month and what 
better way to celebrate is by obtaining the skill to save someone's 
life! Action CPR LLC offers a variety of classes from beginner to 
advanced and are always looking for more students! Each of the 
instructors are full time professionals in the medical field, the police 
force and even firefighters! Please call Action CPR LLC at 716-545- 
7820 to schedule your class today!

Open Networking event with BNI!
Our friends at BNI: Executive Marketing Team invite you to their 
opening networking event on Thursday October 13th from 6pm-9pm 
at Froth Brewing Co! Meet local industry professionals and enjoy a 
nice cold seasonal beverage!  If you are unable to attend, BNI also 
meets every Tuesday morning at 7am right here at The Commons! 
Stop on by to see how they can help you get your name out into the 
community! 

Body of Wealth will begin their next 30 day challenge: Belly Fat 
Edition on Saturday October 1st and Sunday October 2nd for $99! 
This will include multiple trainings, workouts, a meal plan and so 
much more! Body of Wealth invites you to check out their Facebook 
page to see all of their client's personal achievements! 
On top of this, Body of Wealth is continuing to adjust to their new 
expanded classroom size (which is now 2 converted classrooms) 
which allows them to have more equipment for everyone who signs 
up! Join their amazing community today!

30 Day Challenge & Studio updates!

tel:7165457820
tel:7165457820


Neighbors Helping Neighbors
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Shred It Event Is Back!
The Rotary Club of Kenmore will be having their semi-annual "Shred-It" event on 
Saturday October 15th from 10am-2pm in the rear parking lot right here at The 
Commons! The Rotary Club asks for a $10 donation per box or bag (cash or 
checks). These donations will help support the Rotary club in holding more 
community wide events in Kenmore! Have documents that you need to dispose? 
Stop on down during the Shred It event to support your community!

Winter and fall is on the way!

The Ken-Ton Closet will have both Halloween costumes and winter coats 
available starting the first week of October. With these upcoming clothing 
changes, you can expect to see more winter and other cozy apparel available as 
well! Ken-Ton Closet is always looking for donations to help our community and 
volunteers are always wanted. Please call Ken-Ton Closet at (716) 218-9589 or 
visit their website at www.kentoncloset.org to see how you can help!

L O O K I N G  F O R  P E R F O R M A N C E  S P A C E ?

GREAT FOR...

CONCERTS
COMEDY 
THEATER

PRESENTATIONS
AND MUCH MORE!

Our Auditorium at The Ken-Ton Elmwood Commons hosts a variety of events and is always looking 
to bring even more into Kenmore! Lights and sound services are available for an additional fee! 

Call us today at 716-870-4104 to book your tour today!

Connect Life returns in November!

After a short period away due to staffing issues, Connect Life will be rejoining us 
for 2 Drives in the month of November! The first drive will take place on Saturday 
November 5th from 9am-2pm. The second drive which will take place the 
following day on Sunday November 6th from 8am-12pm and will be a special 
drive celebrating Kyle's 3rd lung anniversary.
We would also like to congratulate Connect Life for reaching 1 million organ 
transplants across the U.S.A!


